
Eco-schools Meeting 

Tuesday 6th December 

         

Attendees: Miss Waugh and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes: 

 We have arranged for Alkrington Primary School to visit 

our school next term. We will discuss the Eco-schools 

green award and our next steps.  

 We would like to continue to monitor paper recycling in all 

classes and Eco school monitors will check this daily. 

 Mitchell in Year 6 is the fruit bin monitor and is to 

continue this daily by putting the waste fruit in the 

compost bin.  

 We have ordered new gardening resources and would like 

to set up a gardening club in the spring term.  

 Each class to be assigned a vegetable planter and grow 

these in the garden area. Planting to begin next term.  

 Year 4 have noticed a reduction in litter in the 

playgrounds. The eco monitors are litter picking 3 times a 

week. We will continue this next term.  

 


